
 

MERIDIAN CUSD #101 REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

Public Notice 

 
 Notice is hereby given that Meridian CUSD #101 (Owner) is requesting innovative solutions and 
proposals from qualified providers for energy conservation measures at owner’s facilities as defined by 
the State of Illinois, in Article 5/19b, School Energy Conservation and Savings Measures of the School 
Code (105 ILCS/5). These services and improvements are to be delivered on a guaranteed performance 
contracting basis which will allow Owner to: 1) incur no initial capital cost, 2) achieve significant long 
term savings which are measured and verified, 3) obtain an annual savings guarantee which will be 
equal to or greater than the total annual project costs, 4) obtain consistent levels of facility occupant 
comfort and system functionality, and 5) finance the project through an installment payment or a lease 
purchase arrangement over an extended contract term. THE OWNER IS INTERESTED IN USING A LEASE-
PURCHASE AGREEMENT ONLY AND WILL NOT BE TAKING ON DEBT OR BOND AS PART OF THIS 
PROJECT. 

Sealed proposals shall be received at Meridian CUSD #101, 1401 Mounds Rd, Mounds, IL 62964 no later 
than 12:00PM (noon) on July 16,2019. Extensions will not be granted and late responses will not be 
accepted. At the scheduled school board meeting July 16, 2019 all proposals will be publicly opened by a 
representative of Owner at the address listed above. 

There will be no site walks permitted as part of this proposal response. 

Direct questions regarding this Request for Proposals to Mr. Jonathan Green, (618) 342-6778. 

 

 


